
 

 

ATTENTION ALL PROVIDER 
Good afternoon all, 

Trillium Health Resources is monitoring the impact of the Microsoft 
and CrowdStrike outages last night. Our email, phone, and business 
systems are all operational. 

However, we are aware of some issues from external platforms 
including NC Tracks and HHAeXchange. Some data that Trillium 
accesses via these platforms may be affected or delayed. 

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email address. If you 
have any questions please send an email to IT.Support@TrilliumNC.org.  
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